
Girl Scouts Practice Their Tea Manners and
STEM Skills at the Clearwater Community
Volunteers Center

The Girl Scouts Troop 2837 has used the Clearwater
Community Volunteers center facilities to host
workshops such as the STEM Mechanical Circuitry
workshop pictured.

CLEARWATER, FLORIDA, US, April 3,
2019 /EINPresswire.com/ -- On April
20th, the Clearwater Community
Volunteers (CCV) in downtown
Clearwater will host an etiquette
workshop during an afternoon tea for
Girl Scouts Troop 2837 of West Central
Florida. Peggy Patrick, manners
educator, will teach the young girls in a
private lesson on formal and casual
etiquette to help them form and
maintain relationships with others,
such as their fellow scouts, in
alignment with the goals of the Girl
Scouts Program.

The Girl Scouts program seeks to instill
competence in life skills, outdoorsman-
ship, STEM and entrepreneurship
through a variety of fun activities
including the sales of cookies, a
hallmark the scouts are well known
for.

Our partnership with the
Girl Scouts Troop 2837
began with a STEM
workshop. Since then we
have helped sell their
cookies and even asked
them to post the colors at
our center's anniversary
event.”

Michael Soltero, CCV Center
Manager

“Our partnership with the Girl Scouts Troop 2837 began
with a STEM workshop. Since then we have helped sell
their cookies and even asked them to post the colors at
our center's anniversary event.” said Michael Soltero,
Manager of the CCV Center.

Following the lesson by Ms. Patrick, the girls will
demonstrate their new found etiquette skills by practicing
with each other as they mingle with other troop
members.

As part of its initiative to bolster the growth of nonprofits, the CCV Center is providing its facilities

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.clearwatercommunityvolunteers.org
http://www.clearwatercommunityvolunteers.org


and a variety of delicate pastries and sandwiches accompanied by an assortment of teas at no
cost to the troop.

Ms. Clemence Chevrot, Director of the CCV Center said, “Being able to get along with others is a
fundamental part of life. One aspect of that is knowing and using manners when communicating
with those around us. Humanitarian L. Ron Hubbard wrote, ‘The original procedure developed by
man to oil the machinery of human relationships was “good manners.”… Those with “bad
manners” are rejected.’”

Nonprofit organizations, like the Girl Scouts, are able to use the CCV center’s services to aid in
the growth of their group, whether through events such as fundraisers & routine group meetings
or working externally on community projects with the center director.

To find out more information about the Clearwater Community Volunteers Center or to reserve
the Center for your nonprofit’s activities please call Michael Soltero at (727) 316-5309 or email
ccvcenter@ccvfl.org.

About the Clearwater Community Volunteers:

The Clearwater Community Volunteers have over 25 years of community service under their belt
with over 150,000 families and children helped since their founding in 1992. Sponsored by the
Church of Scientology Flag Service Organization, they stay true to their reputation of helping
others with their new center located on the corner of Fort Harrison Avenue and Drew Street in
downtown Clearwater.
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